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Pacific Gas and Electric Company 77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA 94106

4151972 7000
TWX910.372 6587

James D. Shiffer
Vice President

Nuclear Power Generation

October 16, 1989

PG&E Letter No. DCL-89-263

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Hashi ngton, D.C. 20555

Re: Docket No. 50-275, OL-DPR-80
Docket No. 50-323, OL-DPR-82
Diablo Canyon Units 1 and 2
Additional Information Regarding
License Amendment Request 89-13
Revision of Technical Specifications Section 6.0,
"Administrative Controls," to Incorporate Organizational and
GONPRAC Changes

Gentlemen:

~ PG&E Letter DCL-89-248, dated September 25, 1989, transmitted
License Amendment Request (LAR) 89-13 proposing revisions to
Technical Specifications Section 6.0, "Administrative Controls."
One of the proposed administrative revisions involved changing from
references to the President and the Vice President, Nuclear Power
Generation, to reference to the senior nuclear officer. Based on
discussions with the NRC Staff regarding the interpretation of
Generic Letter 88-06 involving executive/management titles, PG&E
requests that all references to the senior nuclear officer in LAR
89-13 be changed to Vice President, Nuclear Power Generation.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this material on the enclosed copy of
thi s letter and return it in the enclosed addressed envelope.

Sincerely,

3. D. Sh f er

CC: E. Bailey
3. B. Hartin
M. M. Mendonca
P. P. Narbut
H. Rood
B. H. Vogler
CPUC
Diablo Distribution
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